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Dear Commissioners:

| would like to express my concern about the proposed subdivision called Sevier Meadows on Maryville Pike. | feel the
community has not had adequate time to express concerns about impact on the specific area, and more study needs to be
done on the flood plain area, traffic from the new |.C King park entrance, traffic on the blind curve north of the land, the
impact on Mt. Olive School, and the hazards from the asbestos from the old Young High School that was dumped in this
area.

Please consider my request to postpone your vote on this project until further study and information is forthcoming to the
community. Hopefully, Mr. Scott Davis would be willing to address these concerns at a meeting of the South Doyle
Neighborhood Association.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Joy M. Walker

This message was directed to commission@knoxmpc.org
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